
From: Soura, Christian
To: Kate Wallace (Kate@excelined.org) <Kate@excelined.org>
CC: Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/20/2013 4:28:09 PM
Subject: RE: Checking in re: SB 516

                Thanks – the Governor and I spoke with Superintendent Zais about this yesterday as well.  Do you have 
proposed amendment language or is it more like bulletpoint/narrative commentary?  Either way, we’d be glad to take 
a look.  The Governor’s conceptually supportive of this – I haven’t read the full text of the bill yet, though, so I should 
put that asterisk on it.
 
                Also, I had a legislator recently ask me – what reading assessment tests were used in Florida during Gov. 
Bush’s tenure?  Do you have anything on that?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Kate Wallace (Kate@excelined.org) [mailto:Kate@excelined.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 2:17 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Card, Rachel

Subject: Checking in re: SB 516
 
Hello, Christian!
 
Just wanted to touch base and see what your initial reaction is to Majority Leader Peeler’s K-3 Literacy bill, SB 516. 
Our team has some constructive feedback for the bill’s language, when and if you would find that to be helpful.
 
Also, our offer to come and present before the ad-hoc committee on this or any other Florida reform policy still 
stands.  Either way, we’re here to help!
 
Thanks-
 
Kate Wallace
State Advocacy Director
Foundation for Excellence in Education
215 S. Monroe St., Ste. 420
Tallahassee, FL 32301
(850) 391-3071 - Direct
(904) 304-9577 - Cell
kate@excelined.org
Follow the Foundation on Facebook and Twitter
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